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 Sheen in the War Years Assembly 

Congratulations to Year 4 who presented a won-
derful assembly on Wednesday, first to parents and 
then to the whole school.  The assembly sensitively 
reflected on the hardships of the war particularly 
the impact on evacuees.  It also included some 
rousing singing to lift spirits.  It was a great perfor-
mance Year 4!  
 

Hoop Hanging 
Throughout the school children have 
been busy creating Christmas deco-
rations for the school hall ready for 
the Christmas Fair.  This is now a 

long standing tradition 
and normally follows a colour theme; 
this year classes were targeted with 
an extra requirement.  Hoops must be 
as eco-friendly as possible, glitter is 
banned and no new resources could 

be purchased to make the hoops.  The results are 
delightful; do take a look when you are in school. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Reading Dog 
We have a new recruit! Coco is our new 
reading dog who visits school each 
week with her owner Victoria White ( an 
ex-parent of ESPS).  Our children love 
to read to Coco, they enjoy the calm 
environment and feel more confident to 
tackle their reading.   

 
 

School Attendance Figures (11-15 Nov) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Average: 97.13% School Target: 97.00% 
 

 

Class    % Class % 

RJ 95.67 3K 98.21 

RE 88.97 3Cr 100% 

RSF 97.24 4D 100% 

1S 96.43 4F 91.79 

1L 97.86 4G 96.90 

1ST 96.15 5HM 97.92 

2B 99.31 5M 100% 

2T 95.67 5V 96.80 

2P 98.97 6S 96.21 

3C 98.46 6P 100% 

Monday 4F Swimming 
Year 3/4 Basketball tournament at 
Christ’s School 

Tuesday 3.00pm Netball match vs St Os-
mond’s away 

Wednes-
day 

3C and 3CR swimming 
9.15am Year 6 Egyptian assem-
bly to parents 
 

Thursday Year 3 Living Rainforest Trip 
Year 5/6 Basketball tournament at 
Christ’s School 

Friday  

PTA Garden Makeover 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The PTA have funded a 
fantastic makeover of our 
gardens.  The border in 
the East Sheen play-

ground has been raised and replanted.  In the Put-
ney playground all of the borders have been re-
stocked with trees, shrubs and herbs.  The new 
planting looks amazing and we look forward to 
watching it grow and mature.    

We will be launching a poster competition, one for 
each of KS1 and KS2, to create a design to encour-
age children to look after the gardens and  to stay 
out of the borders; balls, feet and plants are not a 
good mix!  Prizes will be awarded for the best de-
sign and the posters will be copied and displayed 
around the playgrounds.  More details to follow. 

Safety in the Playground 

Please can we remind parents and 
carers that cycling and scooting is 
prohibited in the playgrounds.  
Please ask your children to dis-
mount at the gates and push their bike/scooter to 
the storage.  This is to avoid injury in the busy play-
grounds during drop off and pick up. 

Diary Dates: Week commencing: 25.11.19 

 
 
 

 
 


